
Dear Dan: 
 
You requested at the sub-committee hearing that we submit a schedule for how we would use a 
final year to complete our work. I hope that you will find the enclosed helpful.  
 
All of the tasks that are listed in the schedule are fully explained in our FY 1996 Report, a copy 
of which I am also enclosing.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for all of your efforts. 
 
Sincerel, 
 
DGM 


